
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Afternoon, Roy Stokes 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 04, 2021 3:01 PM 
'Roy Stokes' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket 20200226 Su 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 00296-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

2?~S~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Roy Stokes <stokesrt@verizon.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 04, 202112:49 PM 
To: Records Clerk <Clerk@PSC.STATE.FL.US> <Records Clerk <Clerk@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20200226 Su 

To Whom It May 
Concern, 

As 
a homeowner on Little Gasparilla Island, I am writing to ask you to deny the application for sewer/wastewater certificate 
and a waiver of Rule 25-30.033 (1 )(p) and (q) by Environmental Utilities. We have just been notified by mail and very 
strongly object to the granting of a temporary waiver of Rule 25-30.033 (1) (p) and (q). Stakeholders have no information 
of the financial status of this newly established company, nor of the owners status, since all financial info is being kept 
confidential! Since this will obviously be a huge financial venture on the part of the homeowners, this is unacceptable! We 
need to have transparency of all relevant info regarding the project including the proposed rates, connection fees, and the 
type of system to be installed! Questions that need to be answered are very important. How many projects has this EU 
company completed? Any? How many employees does the company have? Has the applicant provided the required 
detailed financial statement as asked for by the PSC? Since the cost of the project has not been determined yet, how are 
stakeholders to know if the applicant has the required finances personally, is even able to secure a loan or to provide the 
on going maintenance that will be required? Why are there no projected costs of the project given? Word of mouth as 
heard by homeowners from Mr. Boyer like, "Probably $20,000 for the barrier islands, maybe $19,000,for Cape Haze and 
maybe grants are available" is not adequate, How can stakeholders agree or protest is we do not have adequate 
information? 

denied. 
I formally request that the motion to bifurcate and temporary waiver be 

Sincerely, Roy 
1 
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Stokes                                                                                                                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                    Stokesrt
@ verizon .net                                                                                             


